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Second Phase of City Wayfinding Program Underway 

  PORTSMOUTH, NH – The City of Portsmouth has begun to implement the next phase of its 

Wayfinding Program as part of an ongoing effort to provide reliable guidance for both vehicular and 

pedestrian traffic throughout the City.  

In early 2014, the City completed development of a citywide Wayfinding Plan that identified 

appropriate wayfinding types, messaging and locations in a uniform and recognizable design menu that is 

unique to the City. The City was assisted by MERJE, a consulting firm with extensive community 

wayfinding experience, in the preparation of the Plan and the design menu. The Plan documents are 

available online at www.planportsmouth.com/wayfinding.html. The City awarded the contract for the 

second phase of the program to Architectural Graphics, Inc., the same firm that recently completed Phase 

1 of this project which included fabrication and installation of parking lot signage and directionals for the 

downtown area.  

As a complement to Phase 1, the Phase 2 signs will facilitate navigation to key visitor 

destinations within Portsmouth. Signs in this phase will be located within and around the downtown area 

as well as along the primary road corridors into downtown including Islington Street, Middle Street and 

Sagamore Avenue. The total cost of this contract is $495,656, which includes fabrication and installation 

of 80 signs of varying styles that are oriented toward roadway users. The signs will be fabricated over the 

next few months and installations of the signs should begin in early fall, with the full Phase complete by 

October. 



This entire wayfinding system is outlined in four total phases and includes a combination of 

citywide signage as well as online and mobile tools to assist pedestrians, bicyclists and transit users, as 

well as motorists to navigate efficiently to their destinations. 

For more information, please contact Transportation Planner Juliet Walker at 

jthwalker@cityofportsmouth.com or 610-7296. 

 

 

 

 


